
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                  

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWER BRIDGE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

11th September 2015 

Term dates for 2015-2016 

     Autumn Term 
Thursday 3rd September – Friday 23rd 

October 2015 

Half term – 26th October – 30th October 

2015 

Monday 2nd November – Friday 18th 

December 2015  

  Spring Term 
Tuesday 5th January – 12th February 2016 

Half term – 15th February – 19th 

February 2016  

Monday 22nd February – Thursday 24th 

March 2016     

Summer Term 
Tuesday 12th April – Friday 27th May 2016 

Half term – 30th May – 3rd June 2016  

Monday 6th June – Friday 15th July 2016 

 

 

We received a 

certificate in assembly 

this week! 

Passport Countersigning 
If you require a member of the school leadership team to 
countersign passports, please be aware we are now charging £15 
per application. This is due to the time it takes to do this and to 
respond to the passport office when they contact us about the 
applications.  
Please remember that to countersign a passport, we need to have 
known the family for at least 2 years.  

Meet The Teacher Meetings 
Many thanks to all the parents who attended the brief meetings 
with teachers after school on Monday. If you were unable to meet 
your child’s teacher, and would like to discuss anything with them, 
please speak to them before or after school or to the school office to 
arrange a suitable time. Topic webs, homework project letters and 
reading journals have now been given to your children (Year 1 – 
Year 6). 

School Dinners 
From Monday 14th September halal meat will be served, following 
our consultation last term. We are currently arranging a session for 
parents to come in and sample the lunch with their children. 

Certificate 
 

Parent Governor 
Thank you to Sam Mullin who has 
offered to stay on as your Parent 
Governor representative. We have not 
had any other applications, therefore 
we will not be holding an election. 
 

Letter of the Week: T 
 

TEAMWORK 

Important Dates: 
Monday 19th – Friday 23rd October – Arts 
Week 
Wednesday 21st October – International 
Evening 
Friday 13th November – Children In Need 
Monday 16th November – Pupil Review 
Meetings 

 

Clubs 
School Clubs will begin on from Monday 14th September. You will 
receive a text message to let you know which clubs your child has a 
place in. Please remember to collect children at 4.30 from the 
school gate if the club is run at Tower Bridge School. Our high 
expectations of behaviour during the school day are also expected 
in clubs run after school too. Children may be asked to leave the 
club if they do not follow the school rules. 

Pen Licence 
Congratulations to Danielle in Year 6 who 
has become the first pupil to demonstrate 
excellent handwriting to receive her pen 
licence. Pupils who write neatly and joined 
up consistently will be awarded a special 
pen and receive a certificate. 

 

Ofsted Parent View 
 
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 
 
Ofsted will be inspecting the school this 
year. If you would like to complete the 
questionnaire online please use the link 
above. 
 

Invitation 
There is a proposal to set up a new secondary school on the site of the 
former Southwark Fire Station. The school will be run by Haberdashers’ 
Aske’s Federation. They hope the ethos of the school will be appealing to 
the parents and children living in the SE1 area. They are holding a public 
meeting to present ideas to parents and to afford them the opportunity to 
meet some of the team who would be setting up the school. The meeting 
will be held at: 6.30PM ON TUESDAY 22 SEPTEMBER at Charles Dickens 
Primary School, Toulmin St, London SE1 1AF Places are limited and must 
be reserved in advance by signing up on the website http://www. 
haaf.org.uk/SE1-Secondary-School or by email to se1school@haaf.org.uk 
See the school noticeboard for further information.  
Priority will be given to parents with children below secondary school age. 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/
mailto:se1school@haaf.org.uk


 
 

  

This week we 

went along the 

river Thames to 

see the boat 

parade. The 

reason why we 

went was to 

celebrat e the 

Queen being 

the longest 

reigning 

monarch.  At 

5:30pm on the 

9/9/15 Queen 

Elizabeth II 

will be the 

longest reigning 

monarch since 

her great great 

grandmother, 

Queen Victoria 

died.  

By Tierney and 

Paige, Year 6  

Thames Flotilla 

On Wednesday, KS2 

children walked to Potter’s 

Fields to watch the Thames 

Flotilla to celebrate the 

Queen becoming Britain’s 

longest reigning monarch – 

63 years and seven months, 

or 23, 226 days, 16 hours 

and approximately 30 

minutes. We waved our 

Union Flags and enjoyed 

the show.  


